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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF NICARAGUA 

REQUESTING CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL ON THURSDAY, JULY 14, 2005
TO WELCOME HIS EXCELLENCY, PRESIDENT ENRIQUE BOLAÑOS GEYER
PERMANENT MISSION OF NICARAGUA

TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Washington, D.C. July 11, 2005
MPN-OEA/1726
His Excellency
Roberto Álvarez Gil
Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic
  to the Organization of American States
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Chair of the Permanent Council
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to inform you that His Excellency, the President of the Republic of Nicaragua, Mr. Enrique Bolaños Geyer, wishes to thank the Organization of American States and the Permanent Council for having sent special missions to our country to foster ample dialogue aimed at preserving representative democracy and the independence and separation of the powers of state in Nicaragua.
Accordingly, I would be most grateful if, pursuant to Article 37 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, you could convene a special meeting of the Permanent Council for Thursday, July 14, 2005, to enable the President of the Republic of Nicaragua to express his gratitude to the Organization.
Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Carmen Marina Gutiérrez Salazar

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Nicaragua
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